
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
FULTON STREET IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

 
Capital City Development Corporation (CCDC) will accept bids for the Fulton Street Improvements Project 
until 3:00 pm local time on MARCH 22, 2023.  Bids must be submitted electronically to 
bids@ccdcboise.com .  
 
The complete bid package, including pre-bid meeting and virtual bid opening information, is available at 
the following locations: 
 

Capital City Development Corp., www.ccdcboise.com  
Idaho AGC, www.idahoagc.org/plan-room  
 

A pre-bid conference will be held at 10:00 am on March 9, 2023 at the CCDC offices, 121 N. 9th Street, 
Suite 501, Boise, Idaho. A site tour will follow. Bidders are encouraged to attend.     
 
A Public Works Contractors License issued by the State of Idaho is required to bid on this work. 
 
Publish:   February 28 and March 7, 2023 
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